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21 November2012

Director-General
Department of Planning and lnfrastructure
23-33 Bridge Street
SYDNEYNSW 2OOO

RE: REQUEST FOR REVIEWOF PLANNING PROPOSAL_17-19
SMITH STREET, CHATSWOOD

Dear Sir,

This letter provides land owners consent on behalf of Fabcot Pty Ltd to the
lodgement of a request for the review of a Planning Proposal under Section
54(2)(c) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979.

ïhis letter also authorises The Planning Group NSW (TPG) to lodge with the
Department of Planning and lnfrastructure on behalf of Fabcot Pty Ltd
(Fabcot) which is a wholly owned subsidiary of Woolworths Limited, this
request to seek the revíew of the Planning Proposal for 17-19 Smith Street,
Chatswood under Section 54(2)(c) of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act,1979.

Please find enclosed a copy of the completed political donations form to
assist.

Should you have any queries or require clarification on any matters please
do not hesitate to contact the undersigned on 8885 1163.

Yours sincerely

flvt Qlraan'tr

Richard Armitage
Development M
Corporate Property - Woolworths Limited

1 Woolworths Way, Bella Vista, NSW 2153 PO Box 8000, Baulkhaur Hills, NSW 2153 Australia
Telephone: 02 8885 0000 Facsimile:02 8885 0001

BIGW ffiÑt.nITH-

ffiWær # Tcumdy


